From: Gallegos, Maria 
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2015 11:32 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Morita, Julie
Subject: Commissioner Julie Morita, MD travel to Washington, DC

Good afternoon Steve,

Commissioner Morita traveled to Washington, DC on 4/27 – 4/28; she was invited by Big Cities Health Coalition (BCHC) and National Association of County (NACCHO) to attend a Congressional briefing on the need for supporting local health department infrastructure in the face of recent Ebola and Measles epidemics held on Tuesday, April 28, 2015.  

All travel expenses were of no cost to the city, covered by NACCHO and no honorarium was given.

Thank you,

Maria A. Gallegos

Staff Assistant
Chicago Department of Public Health
